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May 14, 2021

Mr. Michael Dane
400 West 43 Street, Apt. 44R
New York, NY 10036

Dear Michael,

Thank you for your donation of the book HomoAmerican, the Secret Society to Stonewall National Museum
& Archives (SNMA).

Your support allows SNMA to offer a safe, welcoming place that inspires and promotes understanding
through collecting, preserving, and sharing the proud culture of lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and
queer people of all stories, and their significant role in society.

We are grateful to people like you, whose engagement and support make this work possible.

In gratitude,

Hunter O’Hanian
Executive Director

UPCOMING EXHIBTIONS:

Don’t Ask, Do Tell
Opening May 21, 2021 in the George Hester Gallery. On exhibition until July 16, 2021.

“Don’t ask, don't tell” was the official US policy on military service by gays, bisexuals,
and lesbians, instituted by the Clinton Administration on February 28, 1994, when
Department of Defense Directive 1304.26 issued on December 21, 1993, took effect,
lasting until September 20, 2011.

Drawing upon materials from SNMA'’s Archives, this exhibition will explore the LGBTQ
community’s response to the controversial policy before, during and after the seventeen years it was in effect.
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